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Upcoming Dates 

Friday 18th March – Comic Relief 

 (Superheroes uploading….) 

Week beginning 21st – Parents Evenings 

Friday 8th April – INSET day 

11th April – 22nd April  Easter Holidays  

 

Weekly Achievers  

Ms Lewis was lucky 

enough to enjoy hot 

chocolate with all our 

weekly achievers this 

week. She had a 

fantastic time – well 

done everyone! 

 

 

World Book Day  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you …. 

…to all our families for making the day such a success. 

There was a real ‘book’ focus and we were very 

appreciative of all the thought and effort that went in 

to the amazing costumes  

… to St Ives Library for welcoming all our classes during 

the day. The children loved the day and were amazed 

at the number of books they could choose from. 

Hopefully, some budding new library members on 

their way to you very soon.  

…the parents and carers who volunteered to support 

our visits to the library and walk up and down the 

infamous hill 

…our staff members many of whom went up and down 

many times 

…Ms Lewis for organising 

And finally, but most importantly our children!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are all very proud of how fantastic they were on 

the visit. It was our first visit in too long and from our 

youngest children right up to our eldest, they all 

conducted themselves so well. They displayed 

manners, consideration of others, gratitude and were 

very sensible on the library visits.  
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Kynance Ryan 

Gwithian Millie 
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Parents Evening 

Will be held school on the 21st and 22nd of March. 

Appointment request forms and further information 

will be sent out shortly.  

You will have a meeting with the class teachers as 

usual, but also please do walk around school and take 

the time to see the recent improvements.  

We would also like to invite you to stop by the hall 

where we will have available -  

• School nursing and health visiting team  

• Children and family services for all inquiries 

about parent courses and support available  

• Our school governors for a meet & greet  

• Stories by the Sea will be selling books and 

available for any book advice  

• Information and samples from our lunch 

menu 

• Opportunities for you to share your opinions 

and thoughts  

 

FOSIIS  

£84 was raised from the commission from the 

Cauliflower cards (sold at Christmas)   

Thank you! 

Kite Making workshop  

We are hosting one of the 

kite making workshops 

for the St Ives Kite 

Festival on the 26th 

March.  

 

Further details to follow 

shortly.  

 

 

 

 

Easter Wellbeing Competition (run by Opus)  

Opus are organising egg designing competition with 

the opportunity to win lots of lovely family prizes.  

Children are invited to design an egg that represents 

their core values.  

Further details and entry sheet sent separately via 

email.  

 

Final Note 

Our Culture of the Heart programme often focuses on 

gratitude and there is certainly a lot for us to be 

grateful at the moment.  

  

The children have mentioned many gratitude’s this 

week - the sun, visits, friendship, great costumes, 

interesting books etc.  

This week I have certainly been grateful to see our 

children together for in person assemblies, enjoy the 

enjoyment of dressing up to elaborate books and the 

return of school trips. It’s the simple things that bring 

the greatest joy.  

Meur ras (Thank you) for all your support 

Mrs Leisa Farrar 



  


